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Presiding Minister:
Pastor Jackie Cook

Services are available on 
Facebook, ​YouTube, and 

CTK Website 

At Home Worship
Guide

This Weeks Bulletin Donate Here

Upcoming Events

September 25
Outreach for Hope 2021 Bike Ride/Run/Walk

October 2
Boys Breakfast Bible Study

Outdoor Workday - CTK Grounds

October 3
Grace Ohm returns to CTK as Guest Musician

October 27
Trunk or Treat - Details to Follow

October 31
Reformation Sunday - Wear Red!

URGENT REQUEST

RE: URGENT NEED - DT MENTORS

Dear CTK Members: 

We kicked off our EPIC (Every Person In Christ) Revival
with a great Rally Day on September 12th!

Discipleship Training (confirmation) classes for 7th and
8th grade are held on Wednesday evenings, and we
have new students joining us! We are in need of
mentors, particularly male mentors, to join us this year.
Mentors are encouraged to join Wednesday classes
with a meal at 6 pm and class from 6:30-7:30 pm. During
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the year, there are set evenings we ask that you attend
to complete "interview" worksheets with our youth.
Mentors are also invited to camp and fellowship with us.
Let's see what we can accomplish together this fall and
beyond!

Adults of any age are welcome to fill these roles. You
don't have to attend each week, but we ask that you
come to each meeting ready to grow in faith and to help
build healthy relationships with our students. Also, you
don't need a Bible background, you just have to be
willing to explore our Lutheran faith together, share your
stories, and have fun!

For more information or to sign-up, please contact
Summer: summer@ctkdelafield.org or 262-215-7866

Thank you for considering being a part of our EPIC
Revival as we grow in DT!

Christ the King's doors are open, and we invite you and your neighbors to come!

Worship with us in person or

online!

Connect with God, each other, and our

community on Sundays at 9:00 am.

Be filled with the spirit, and check out our

upcoming events and Outreach

Ministries, too.

Important Update on CTK's staffing transition. For
more information, please click here.

RE-ENTRY UPDATE

PRAYERS

Individual Prayers: Judy, Roger, and Don

Ongoing Prayers: Emil, George F., Tom & Jeanne, Juanita,
Dan and Family, Jan and her son, Marley

Ministry Partners: Serenity Inn, Family Promise, Reformation
Lutheran Church, Lutherdale Bible Camp, All God's Children,
Mt. Meru Coffee Project & Outreach for Hope Congregations

For the work of our Global Partners: The Evangelical
Lutheran Churches in El Salvador and their Bishop Medardo Gómezand in Tanzania and their Bishop
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Elias Kitoi Nasari.For those who are imprisoned, addicted estranged, lonely, or abused.

Prayer Zoom Meeting
Sylvia and Vicky will continue to offer an open prayer meeting to all who wish to join. The
meetings will be via Zoom on the fourth Monday of each month at 7pm.

The meetings vary in length depending on how many people attend. We share prayers of
gratitude as well as pray for those who may be suffering in some way. This is very informal
so all forms of prayers are welcome. We speak from the heart, read from the bible and
devotionals...some people are silent and others speak. Everyone and every prayer is
welcome. You may join with your camera on or off...you are welcome as you are!

Please join us for this special prayer time!

Zoom Link for September
27th

News from AGC: Parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles, and anyone
who values reading! It's time to place your Scholastic Reading Club order
for your young reader - Place your order online by Monday, September
27 using Code H8FHR. Receive a free book with a $25 online order.
Books will be delivered to preschool or can be delivered to your home. If
you have any questions, please contact Laurie Wilson at:
agcisfun@centurytel.net.

Volunteers Needed! 
On October 2nd from 10 am to 12 pm, the P&G Committee
is looking for extra hands to assist with re-hanging gutters,
repairing shingles & some yardwork around the grounds at
CTK.
Contact Paul Sternemann at pauljs@wi.rr.com if you can
help.

Welcoming Back Readers and Assistant Ministers
As we continue to gradually add to our services, know that we are happy to have lectors
and assistant ministers return. Pastor Jackie would like to welcome each of you and do a
simple review of how she sees volunteers filling these two roles. We will have a brief 15-20
min meeting immediately following the postlude on Sunday, September 19th. We invite
EVERYONE interested in participating in our services to attend! We would love to have
more readers and AMs!! PLEASE JOIN US!! No reservations required!!

PS: For those who may want to join usher teams, we will have a meeting in October!

Special thanks to everyone who helped get the AGC play area ready for the first day of
school!

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2624905128?pwd=d1NHUjRRQjNNN3VCa2Zzb0VXV3JKdz09#success


Now watch for the volunteer work on the larger driveway garden this week. You are
WELCOME to help either with back labor or for the cost of a Serviceberry tree and an
Arctic Willow bush.  - Cheryl Steinbach

Click here for more information.

Why a Rain Garden?

State law requires Christ the King to have a stormwater management
program to effectively deal with the water that runs off our building, as well
as our pervious and impervious pavement sections. CTK’s very own Mark
Ellena, PE, reviewed our options and designed a rain garden to meet code
with the understanding that the rain garden would be planted, maintained,
and nurtured by members of Christ the King. Sadly, our rain garden was

recently damaged when someone cut the tops from a large section of plants without
consulting the garden committee.

To continue reading, click here.

Flower Chart News
We have started to offer the opportunity to order altar flowers once
again!  A flower chart has been posted on the board outside of the
office. The flowers will be ordered on Monday for the following
Sunday at a cost of $40. You are welcome to sign up and pay the
$40 cost to the office.  To continue reading, click here.

​Veterans Day Recognition
Sunday, November 14th ​

Please contact Donna Finch at 414-322-2796
or dlfinch@wi.rr.com if you are able to help with the
​November 14th Veterans Day Recognition Sunday. 

Outreach Ministries and Community Events

Outreach for Hope – A ministry that helps provide resources to inner-city and struggling congregations in
our synod. 
Family Promise - Homeless prevention program & services for homeless families.
Reformation Lutheran – A Milwaukee inner-city congregation.
We will see you Thursday at 10 am for ZOOM Community Bible Study. Printed below is our "Jesus The
link for ZOOM or call in Join our Cloud HD Video Meeting
Serenity Inn – a drug and alcohol rehabilitation house for men in Milwaukee. Monthly, we prepare meals
and enjoy a time of fellowship with men at the inn.
Boy Scout Troop #20
The Mt. Meru Coffee Store | Order Here

Exciting Family Promise Update
Family Promise is working hard to return to the church rotation
model. Rotations used to mean the families would move their
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belongings to a different church each week. They slept in
their make-shift bedrooms in that church for one week. The
following week, they moved their belongings to a different
church. If a static site can be secured, the church volunteers will
be rotating instead. Each week a different church would take the
meals to the families at that static location. We would still
provide food, fellowship until bedtime, supervision overnight,
and the drag-and-go breakfast for one week. Yes, we would
have to drive a bit, but the families will feel more settled staying

in one location and our church would not need to physically host multiple families. We just need our
wonderful volunteers! If all things fall into place, this may happen in February...or March of 2022. 

CTK members will hear directly from the executive director of Family Promise of Waukesha County on
Sunday, October 10th when he comes to CTK to tell us more about preventing homelessness in our own
backyard. Joe Nettesheim will share statistics regarding the number of people the organization has been
able to help since 2014 and especially during Covid. Click here for more information.

-CTK Family Promise Team

Helping our Neighbors, the Afghan Refugees

CTK Outreach is partnering with All Saints (Wales) in helping our new
neighbors, the Afghan Refugees. We are beginning by collecting items for
personal hygiene kits. Please consider donating the following items:

Soap (bar soap and anti-bacterial hand soap)
Shampoo & Conditioner
Toothpaste & Toothbrushes
Washcloths

NEW underwear is also being collected. Any size, either sex, including children's.
Look for the donation box at church labeled: Help the Afghan Refugees
The link for Lutheran Social Services is lsswis.org.Their website has lots of information on ways that
people can individually volunteer or make cash donations. For more information, click here.

Pam Kroening
Pam.kroening@gmail.com
262-853-2660

Delafield
Chamber of
Commerce

Upcoming Events
Wine Walk & Brew Fest
October 2, 2021
3:00 PM - 7:00 PM
Ladies Night Out
October 14, 2021
5:00 PM - 8:30 PM

​Do You Like to Bake?
Join us in sharing hospitality with others! Baked goods are a

welcome part of our Sunday morning coffee and
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fellowship. Your baked creations can be dropped off in the
kitchen at church on Thursday, Friday, or Saturday.

    Thank you!

 ​

Contact Our Church

ELCA NEWS &
UPDATES

Christ the King
Lutheran Church

1600 N Genesee St
Delafield, WI 53018

Phone: 262-646-2343

https://www.facebook.com/ctkdelafield
https://ctkdelafield.org/contact-us
https://www.elca.org/
https://ctkdelafield.org/

